Longhills Village April Update

Hello Longhills Village residents! We know this has been a difficult time for
many of us as we are learning how to navigate the new “normal” during this
COVID-19 pandemic. Social distancing is the key to slowing the spread of this
virus. The better we follow the social distancing guidelines, the faster we can
get back to enjoying the company of our neighbors.

As the result of these guidelines, the annual meeting, spring garage sale,

and spring movie night have all been postponed indefinitely. We are still

planning to have an annual meeting and will let you know once we are able to
book a new date.

With the kids not going back to school until this fall, many families will be
searching for ways to keep our youngest residents busy while also keeping
them healthy. Here are some websites if your list of fun things to do with the

kids during quarantine is running low:

Also, the Kona Ice truck has been coming through on Fridays and has been a
big hit with the kids (and adults)! This link tracks the shaved ice truck when it is
In action so you can know when to be ready:

Remember, these times will not last forever. The Mexican restaurants will serve
again and the nail salons will reopen, but your health is never guaranteed.
Please look out for your family and for your neighbors by limiting face-to-face
Interactions with others during this time. We will get through this as a
neighborhood if we all do our part!

Stay safe Longhills!





